M. M. MALTZ
10375 WILSHIRE BLVD.
LOS ANGELES, CA.
90024

Arnie Abramson, SPPA
THE GREENSPAHN COMPANY
3600 Wilshire Blvd.

Los Angeles, Ca.

90010

Januaryl 16, 1992

Dear Arnie,
Just a note to thank you for all of the help you have given to us in
during the past two years. As you can imagine the fire was a traumatic

event in our lives and your assistance with our insurance company has
greatly eased our burden.

Sincerely,

M. M. Mal



